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mother of our Cor. Sec., Mrs. Cumnings; also of Mrs. Horace
Thorne, a member of the Dorcas Committee, and for many years an
energetic ivorker with the Chr.rch Woman's Mission Aid. Mrs.
Thorne was a sister of our Dorcas Secretary, Mrs. Banks. Much
syrpathy is felt for our officers in their deep sorrow. It was
announced that Mrs. Shortt's family had made their sister, Mrs.
Simson, a Life Member, in loving memory of their mother, also that
Mrs. Clarke, of St. Thomas' Branch, had been made a Life Member
by her mother, Mrs. Allen, of Newcastle. This gift was the last
before Mrs. Allen vas called to her eternal rest. The subject chosen
by the Special Committee for our noon Devotional addresses are
based upon the 22nd and 23rd verses of the 5 th chapter of Galatians,
and will be taken each month by one of our own clergy The Provost
of Trinity College gave the first address upon " Love." We hope.all
vho had the privilege of hearing his wise and helpful words vill

remember that " Love is the foundation of all, the bond of peace and
all virtues; ve of the W.A. are nothing ».f we have not love; our
object is to show love; also in so large a Society with regard to our
fellow-workers, love is most necessary; friction anywhere is not love,
and is a danger in all Church work. What.ve are is much more
important than vhat we do." Mr. Hockley, lately of the Blood
Reserve, gave a very cheering address, encouraging ail workers for
Indian Missions by telling of their progress, and the capacity of the
Indian for steady improvement. The Extra-cent.a-day Money, after
much interested. voting, was divided between the greatly needed
repairs to the Essonville parsonage, and the building. fund for the-
church at Young's Point, both these places are in Toronto Diocese.
The Central rooms for the Auxiliary and Dorcas Department was
announced as being for the future at 563 Yonge Street. The Library
will also, we hope, be arranged for at the same address. It was vith
most sincere regret that the Board heard of the resignation of Miss
Cartwright for some time Recording Secretary. Miss Cartwright lias
telt that owing to her work at the Bishop Strachan School, she was
unable to fill the position in the thorough and conscientious way the
duties should be accomplished, hence her resignation, which vas most
unwillingly accepted. The Diocesan President's address re the nine-
teenth century fund was read to the meeting ; copies were distributed


